
 

 

JLPT in Visva-Bharati, Santiniketan 

 

 

Department of Japanese, Visva-Bharati, Santiniketan is pleased to announce that the 

Japanese Language Proficiency Test (JLPT) that is held twice a year globally in July and 

December, will be held once a year in the month of July in Santiniketan with the kind 

support of the Japan Foundation and the Consulate General of Japan, Kolkata. 

The application forms will be available in the office of the department of Japanese. Time 

and period of the issuance of forms will be shortly announced.  

All who wish to take the JLPT test in Santiniketan are hereby requested to make a note of 

the announcements pertaining to the issuance of the application form. 
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